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Frequently Asked Questions

When can | check in and pick up my badge?
Hotel check-in begins after 4:00 p.m.

Summit registration opens at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July 30, in the McGrew Room
(West Building). Stop by to pick up your badge, event materials and a few surprises
from our hosts and sponsors.

What activities are available?

A variety of networking activities are planned throughout the week. Please confirm your
selections in advance, as onsite changes cannot be guaranteed.

Who is attending?

Please view our full attendee list here.

What should | wear, and what’s the weather like?

Temperatures are expected to be in the mid-80s with a chance of rain. Colorado Springs
sits at an elevation of approximately 6,000 feet—review these altitude tips. Attire is
“‘mountain chic” (business casual; no ties required).

Is childcare available?

Yes. Complimentary childcare will be offered during Thursday evening'’s events. For
daytime care, arrangements can be made directly through The Broadmoor.

Where can | find a map of the property?
The Broadmoor spans several buildings and amenities. Access our resort map to get
oriented and make navigating to our events easier throughout your stay.

How do | participate in the wine tasting and auction?


https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/2025-07/2025_Summer_Summit_Activities.pdf
mailto:JGonzalez@ustravel.org
mailto:JGonzalez@ustravel.org
https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/2025-07/2025_Summer_Summit_Attendee_List.pdf
https://www.visitcos.com/blog/high-altitude-tips/
https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/2025-07/Broadmoor%20Map%202025_Summit_V6%202.pdf

AASUMMIT

To take part in Thursday evening’s Grand Pour-Off: Battle of the Best wine tasting
and Summer Auction, be sure to complete the following steps:

e Complete the prior authorization form (required to bid/purchase wine tickets)

e Purchase vour tickets for the Grand Pour-Off

e Reqister for the silent auction

e Review bidding instructions

e Browse packages when the silent auction goes live on July 30

Please see Auction FAQ or contact Nicole Porter or Eric Fryer with any auction-related
questions.

Is transportation provided for the wine tasting and auction?

Shuttle service will begin at 5:15 p.m. with one shuttle looping from the West Lobby
entrance to the wine tasting.

Starting at 5:30 p.m., additional shuttles will run continuously from both the West and
South buildings to accommodate all guests.

After dinner, shuttles will continue service with an added stop at the Golden Bee pub for
those who wish to extend the evening.


https://www.ustravel.org/programs/travel-pac/prior-approval
https://one.bidpal.net/travelpac25/browse/fixedPrice(details:item/2)
https://one.bidpal.net/travelpac25/welcome(authentication:login/sign-in)
https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/2025-07/Bidding%20Instructions%202025_New%20Disclaimer.pdf
https://one.bidpal.net/travelpac25/welcome
https://www.ustravel.org/sites/default/files/2025-06/2025_TravelPAC_FAQ.pdf?utm_source=MagnetMail&utm_medium=email&utm_content=INSERT_MESSAGE_NAME&utm_campaign=ust
mailto:nporter@ustravel.org
mailto:efryer@ustravel.org

